
 
 
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
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17/3/(30)II  

 
 
 
FROM: Permanent Secretary, 
 Office of the President 
           Public Service Management 
 
TO: All Permanent Secretaries, 
 Heads of Departments and 
 Regional Executive Officers 
 
DATE: 1999-04-19 
 

 
 
 
SUBJECT: 
 
Time-off for One (1) Day International Cricket Match, 
West Indies vs. Australia. 

 
 

 
 

Subject to the exigencies of the Public Service which emphasise that official work must be given 
priority, and provided they seek permission in advance, there is no objection to Public Servants being 
granted time-off on Wednesday 21st April 1999 to view the One (1) Day International Cricket Match, at 
Bourda, Georgetown, Guyana, between the West Indies and Australia. 

 
2. Permission should be granted only on the clear understanding that extra time is put in to ensure that the 

work of Ministries, Departments and Regions does not suffer as a consequence.  Supervisors should 
therefore be requested to make themselves available to ensure that employees make up the lost time. 

 
 
 
 

____________________________________ 
G. Husbands 
For Permanent Secretary 
Public Service Management 
Office of the President 
 


